
Project Update: August 2016 
 
I attended an international conference on wildlife disease organised by Wildlife Disease 
Association in New York. I presented our research work as a poster. I enjoyed the poster 
session due to interactions with a large audience. I analysed only human perception section 
in our project and I will send this result within few weeks. I would like to request to extend 
timeframe to submit final report for my project. 
 
Please find the picture of poster presentation in 6th annual International Wildlife Disease 
Association Conference, July 31-August 5, 2016, Cortland, New York, USA. 
 

 


